
EMBASSY OF PAKISTAN 

WASHINGTON DC 

 

Tender Notice 

The Embassy of Pakistan, Washington DC invites bids from reputable roofing/ construction companies 

for the replacement of roof at the official residence of Economic Minister located at 2865 Arizona 

Terrace, NW, Washington DC 20016. The scope of work includes installation of roofing system, plywood 

sheathing, complete gutter system and fascia board and soffits repair.  

Interested roofing/ construction companies may submit their complete proposal/ bids in a sealed envelope 

within 15 days from the date of publication of the advertisement to The Economic Minister, Embassy of 

Pakistan, 3517 International Court, NW, Washington DC 20008.The bids must reach this office before 

12:00 PM (Noon) on November 19, 2024 in a sealed envelope. The bids will be opened in the presence of 

bidders or their representatives on November 19, 2024 at 12:30 PM. 

The Embassy of Pakistan, Washington DC reserves the right to accept or reject any of the bids in 

accordance with the existing PPRA Rules. 

Detailed information about the scope of work can be obtained from Mr. Kaleem Khilji (Ph. 202-243-6500 

Ext. 2400, Mob: 703-415-6165/ Email: kaleemkhilji@hotmail.com). 
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